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Due to topics covered in class, Reception’s ‘trip’ will take place in 

the summer term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Our rescheduled Sports Day event will take place on Tuesday 16th July (weather 

permitting!) 

Infant Sports: 11am 

Junior Sports: 9am 

Please ensure that your child has appropriate PE kit in school on this day. 

We do hope that you will be able to join us. 

 

School Fair 

Just a reminder that our Summer Fair will be taking place on Friday 12th July at 

3.30pm. Raffle tickets are still available from Mrs Boyle in the office if you would like 

to make a last minute purchase and Miss Chadwick is also selling on the school gates. 

Thank you so much for the generous donations that you have made throughout the 

year – we couldn’t do it without you!  

 

Dress up day – My Favourite Book of the Year! 

During the course of this year, your child has studied a number of wonderful books in 

class. On Friday 19th July, children are invited to attend school dressed up as 

something to represent the book that they have enjoyed most in school. They could be 

a character, an event...the possibilities are endless! So it’s time to get thinking and get 

creative! There will be prizes for the best costumes. 

 

 
Class Photographs 

Your child will soon be bringing their class photograph home. Any orders for class 

photographs must be made by Wednesday 10th July. Thank you! 

 

Parking 

We have received a number of complaints from both parents/carers and our 

neighbours with regards to dangerous and inconsiderate parking when collecting or 

dropping children off at school. Please could I ask that all parents and carers park 

with consideration for the safety of the children and with respect to our neighbours.  

Thank you.  


